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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Ed Lisinski <elisinski@cox.net>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 1:34 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir/Madam,

I support my family by trading Forex with a small grubb stake. If the proposed legislation is adopted and the
radically lower Forex leverage (from 100:1 to 10:1 for all NFA and CFTC regulated Forex firms) takes place then I
will be finished as a trader and unemployed in this current horrendous job market.

Please understand that the small traders like myself will be eliminated if this legislation is allowed to take effect.

Sincerely,

Ed Lisinski
Scottsdale, Arizona


